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SURAT EDARAN
TIM PELAKSANA LTMPT

NOMOR: 08/SE.LTMPT /2020

TENTANG
JADWAL PENGUMUMAN SNMPTN 2020

Yth.
1. Kepala SMA/MA/SMK;
2. Siswa SMA/MA/SMK;,

Seluruh Indonesia

The Higher Education Entrance Test Institute issued Circular Letter Number 08/SE.LTMPT/2020 concerning the 2020
SNMPTN announcement schedule. The letter was issued in the context of implementing the 2020 SNMPTN.

The circular letter which was stipulated in Jakarta on March 10, 2020 was signed by the head of the LTMPT
implementation team, Mohammad Nasih. The letter is addressed to Heads of SMA/MA/SMK, SMA/MA/SMK Students
throughout Indonesia and State Universities.

The information submitted is as follows.

Filling in KIP Lecture Registration Number Data will be held on March 2 a€* 31, 2020.

Finalization and printing of SNMPTN Participant Cards, for students who have just reached the stage of selecting
study programs, will be held on March 2 &€“ 31 2020.

SNMPTN registration for eligible students who apply for KIP College and have never registered, will be held on 2 &4€*
31 March 2020.

In connection with the activities in points (1), (2) and (3), the announcement of the SNMPTN which was originally
scheduled for April 4 2020 was postponed to April 8 2020.
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